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Primary Election Needed for Holton City Commission Seat

(KNZA)--A primary election will be held March 1st to narrow the field of candidates for a seat on
the Holton City Commission.

Four candidates are vying for position two on the Commission. They include Christina Cobler,
Mike Meerpohl, Christina Murphy and Rodney Miller.

The two candidates receiving the most votes during the primary will advance to the April 5th
general election.

Dan Brenner is running unopposed in his bid for re-election to position four on the Commission.

Tuesday was the filing deadline.
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